
From: Gordon Jervis [mailto:gordon.jervis@neca.asn.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 15 February 2017 4:08 PM 

To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 
Cc: Vasuki Paul; Jason O'Dwyer; Guy Noble; Cameron Young; louise.hogg@ablawyers.com.au; 

Richard Krajewski 
Subject: RE: Electrical, Electronic and Communications Contracting Award 2010 - Schedule B 

 
Dear Deputy President 
 
NECA agrees that the concerns of the various parties can best be resolved in a conference chaired by 
the Commission. 

 
 
 
 
From: Richard Krajewski [mailto:richard.krajewski@fpaa.com.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 15 February 2017 6:37 AM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP <Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Vasuki Paul <Vasuki.Paul@aigroup.com.au>; Gordon Jervis <gordon.jervis@neca.asn.au>; Jason 
O'Dwyer <jodwyer@masterelectricians.com.au>; Guy Noble <guy@etuaustralia.org.au>; Cameron 
Young <cyoung@masterelectricians.com.au>; louise.hogg@ablawyers.com.au 
Subject: Electrical, Electronic and Communications Contracting Award 2010 - Schedule B 
 
Dear Deputy President 
 
As indicated in the AIG email dated Tuesday 14th February 2017 with respect to Schedule B of the 
Electrical Contracting, etc. Award, Fire Protection Association Australia has not made any comments, 
to date with respect to this matter. However, FPA has observed the respective comments and 
supports a consensus approach to this matter. In that regard, it acknowledges the concerns raised by 
the Master Electricians Association with respect to public holidays as well as the matters raised in 
emails of 31st January and 9th February 2017 by the National Electrical Contractors Association. These 
matters, if not resolved prior to the conference set for 28th February, will hopefully be resolved then. 
 
Regards 
 
Richard Krajewski 

Workplace Relations Manager 
Fire Protection Association Australia 
M 0438 433 992  |  F 03 8892 3132  |  E richard.krajewski@fpaa.com.au  
Building 2 31-47 Joseph St  Blackburn North VIC 3130  |  PO Box 1049  Box Hill VIC 3128  |  W 
www.fpaa.com.au 

 

Life Property Environment 
 
This email may contain commercial-in-confidence or privileged information. It is intended for 
receipt by the addressee(s) only. Any disclosure, copying or distribution of the email or 
information contained in it is not authorised by the sender. Please telephone the sender 
immediately if you have received this email in error.  

 

Gordon Jervis  

Follow us 

 Facebook 

Instagram 

 Twitter 

 

Industrial Relations Manager  

  

 

 Level 3 
28 Burwood Road 
Burwood  NSW  2134 
PO Box 1106 
Burwood 
North  NSW  2134 

 T  
D 
M 
F   
E  
W 

+61 2 9744 1099  
+61 2 9021 9617 
+61 400 685 578  
+61 2 9744 1830 
gordon.jervis@neca.asn.au 
www.neca.asn.au 

       

mailto:gordon.jervis@neca.asn.au
mailto:louise.hogg@ablawyers.com.au
mailto:richard.krajewski@fpaa.com.au
mailto:Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au
mailto:Vasuki.Paul@aigroup.com.au
mailto:gordon.jervis@neca.asn.au
mailto:jodwyer@masterelectricians.com.au
mailto:guy@etuaustralia.org.au
mailto:cyoung@masterelectricians.com.au
mailto:louise.hogg@ablawyers.com.au
mailto:richard.krajewski@fpaa.com.au
http://www.fpaa.com.au/
http://www.facebook.com/NationalElectricalCommunicationsAssociation
http://twitter.com/NECA_Australia
mailto:gordon.jervis@neca.asn.au
http://www.neca.asn.au/
https://instagram.com/necansw/
http://www.youtube.com/NECAMEDIA

